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Friday 4th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents  

 

On Tuesday 21st March 2023, Oak Class will be visiting the Houses of Parliament in London. 

During our visit we will have the chance to look around both chambers and hopefully meet 

Nigel Huddleston, our local MP. We will send more details of the day closer to the time.  

 

The coach is very expensive for this once in a lifetime opportunity which means we will need 

each child to pay £30 towards the trip. To help make this more manageable, we will allow 

families to pay in instalments between now and the end of the spring term, 31st March.  

 

Please complete the slip below and return with a £10 deposit per child by Wednesday 30th 

November to secure your child’s place on this exciting trip.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs S Laughlin 

Head of School  

 

 

 

Name of Child/ren  ....................................................................................... 

 

□    will be able to attend          □   will not be able to attend 

 

I attach a deposit of £10.00 per child 

 

□  I would prefer to pay the remaining amount of £20 per child when requested. 

 

□  I would prefer to pay in instalments 

 

 

..................................................................     Signed         

 

 


